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19 June 2021

Dear Planning Inspector

I am sure you will have received many objections based on the devastating environmental impacts of Sizewell
C, the concerns of which I fully share and feel so saddened about.  Protecting biodiversity is an essential part of
ensuring a sustainable future for people.  I am writing however on this instance to specially raise the safety risks
of nuclear power plant development in a coastal area subject to erosion at a time of climate change with all its
unpredictable impacts including sea level rise.  Safety risks will also be compounded by the lack of
transparency over Chinese design and operation. 

I would urge you therefore to ensure that proper long term consideration is given to the coastal and marine risks
associated with Sizewell C in addition to all the other concerns.  Many thanks

Yours faithfully

Clare Thomas




